
 PERSONNEL COMMITTEE  
9.30 A.M.  28TH NOVEMBER 2012 
 
The Chairman agreed to postpone the date of this meeting at the appellant’s request, in order that 
the appellant could secure a trade union representative.  As such, members of the committee were 
advised that all business would be deferred to a future meeting.  
 
The meeting was therefore abandoned at 9:45am (15 minutes from the scheduled start time) in 
accordance with Part 4, Section 4, paragraph 1.8 of the Council's Constitution relating to the 
quorum for meetings. 
 
The meeting has been re-scheduled to take place on Friday 21st December 2012, at 9:30am. 
 
 

Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact 
Peter Baines, Democratic Services, telephone 01524 582074 or e-mail 

pbaines@lancaster.gov.uk 
 

 

 


